
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are pleased to host the Military Basketball Association (MBA) Finals once again here in 

Olympic City USA, and we are thrilled to help play a part in recognizing the first ever selection 

of volunteers and coaches to the MBA’s newly instituted Hall of Fame. Your hard work and 

determination is valued, and has helped to make the MBA what it is today.  

As we look forward to hosting the tournament here in Colorado Springs, we are also excited to 

help honor your legacy at the Hall of Fame Ceremony at 6 p.m. on Apr. 12 at Clune Arena. This 

ceremony will be a testament to the years of service and immense sacrifice you have given to 

support military athletes around the world. 

Colorado Springs is the proud home of many excellent institutions, but perhaps the greatest our 

city has are the military institutions located here. They supply jobs to tens of thousands of our 

residents, we benefit from the superb quality of our active duty and veterans in our community, 

and we get to experience the culture of excellence the United States military is known for. But 

more importantly, they help instill the values our country holds so dear to us, and they call us to 

something greater.  

Just as Garden of the Gods Park and Pikes Peak – America’s Mountain inspire the people of our 

city every day, we have the privilege of being inspired by people like you who contribute so 

much to this great cause. Congratulation on your induction into the inaugural MBA Hall of 

Fame, and we look forward to having you enjoy our great City.  

 

John Suthers 

Mayor 

 

 

Congratulations from Mayor Suthers 


